April 21, 1966

Mr. Don H. Ford
Box 567
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Sunray DX State No. 1,
_ NW Nw 2-20-28

Dear Mr. Pord:

In reviewing our file on the above well, we find
the last report filed to be Form C-102, "Notice of
Intention to plug."

We have written two letters to Mr. Stephens the
first one dated June 15, 1965, and the other one
November 30, 1965, requesting that Form C-103 plugging
report be filed. As of this date we have not received
this report.

Please see what you can do about getting this re-
port filed so that we may complete our file.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

W. A, Gressett

WAG/bh



